
Item G4
Approving the Request of Jerome Niedfelt for a Conditional Use 
Permit for a Telecommunication Tower Located at 1124 S. Adams 
St.
This item relates to the aforementioned Public Hearing. Laurie Kelly representing Faulk & 
Foster and Western Wireless and Jerome Neidfelt, have submitted an application with the 
City Clerks Office for a Conditional Use Permit to construct a telecommunication tower 
located at 1124 S. Adams St. This request has been reviewed by the Building, Legal, Utilities, 
Planning and Public Works Departments. The application appears to comply with the 
requirements of the City code and  approval is recommended.
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